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Public Notice 
City of Reading Election Commission Meeting 

 
The City of Reading Election Commission will meet on Tuesday, 
July 11, 2023, at 6:15 PM, City Hall Council Chambers,   
113 S. Main Street, Reading, MI 49274. The purpose of the 
meeting will be to discuss/approve any business required to 
conduct the August Special Election to be held on Tuesday, 
August 8, 2023. Some of the items to be addressed will be the 
appointment of Election Inspectors and any other steps necessary 
to conduct the Tuesday, August 8, 2023 Special Election. 
 
This Notice is given on behalf of the City of Reading. Persons with special needs as defined by the 
Americans with Disabilities Act needing Special Accommodations should contact the Clerk’s Office. 
Kimberly Blythe, Clerk    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted Monday, July 3, 2023 at 12:00 pm 

 

 


